
Garden Valley Ranch Estates Road Maintenance Report for February 18, 2022 

 

Clearing of Culverts and Roadways -  

Received a phone call that the area near Rollercoaster and Johntown Creek Road 

was flooded due to a clogged culvert.  With the help of James Simms leaves were 

removed and flow was restored. 

School Bus Shed Revamp - Update from Louie. 

Huge appreciation to Louie for going above and beyond for his work on our new 

storage shed. 

Street Line Painting -  

I have contacted James Simms.  We are focusing on a workday for early spring.  

Would like to have 5 to 6 volunteers to assist as a work crew (traffic control. paint 

application). Expect James to be on site to advise. Currently working with team to 

pick a project date. 

School Bus Stop (corner of Chrysler & Rollercoaster) – 

Need work group to evaluate extent of project to reposition/return structure to 

original foundation. We may need one or two tractors to assist in realignment. 

Below find pictures of the storage shed with newly added security window and 

door.  

 

 

                                


